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Evaluation report regarding Postdoctoral Researcher Position (Ref OPZ-0017) for the H2020-ICT-
2015 GA687681 program entitled “A portable MicroNanoBioSystem and Instrument for ultra-

fast analysis of pathogens in food: Innovation from Love-Food lab prototype to a pre-
commercial instrument-LoveFood2Market”  

 
 
The above position was advertised in the FORTH and http://ec.europa.eu/euraxess/ sites for 15 
days. As a response to the call, three applications were submitted from Ms B. Perez Lases, Ms K. 
Ntoumou and Ms A. Tonikidou. All of the applicants had an MSc but in the case of the first two, 
the subject was not considered relevant to the project. Specifically, Ms Perez Lases has an MSc on 
International Business Administration and Ms Ntoumou on Systems Engineering management. In 
addition, none of them had experience on spin offs and innovation. Ms Tonikidou was found to 
have the most relevant qualifications, including extensive experience on entrepreneurship, 
innovation and start ups, as well as sales in relevant projects.  For this reason, the evaluation 
committee decided unanimously to select Ms Tonikidou as the most suitable candidate for the 
position.  
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